Question on notice no. 13

Portfolio question number: SQ22-000058

2022-23 Budget estimates October and November

Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee, Defence Portfolio

Senator the Hon. Matthew Canavan: asked the Australian War Memorial on 18
November 2022—

Senator CANAVAN: You'll probably have to take it on notice, but how many times
has the Australian War Memorial been involved with discussions directly with the
minister in talking about showcasing frontier wars? If

so, on what dates did those discussions occur, and were any notes taken at the
meetings? Could you provide them to the committee? I'm happy for you to take that
on notice.

Mr Anderson: Thanks.

Answer —

Answer attached.



Senate Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade
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Question 3

Outcome: All Program: All
Topic: Frontier Wars - Consultation
(FADT Hansard Proof 8 November 2022, p 34)

Senator Matthew Canavan asked:

Senator CANAVAN: You'll probably have to take it on notice, but how many times has the
Australian War Memorial been involved with discussions directly with the minister in talking
about showcasing frontier wars? If so, on what dates did those discussions occur, and were any
notes taken at the meetings? Could you provide them to the committee? I'm happy for you to take
that on notice.

Mr Anderson: Thanks.

Answer

The Chairman, Dr Brendan Nelson and the Director, Matt Anderson, met with the Hon Matt Keogh MP,
Minister for Veterans’ Affairs and Defence Personnel on Wednesday, 15 June 2022. No notes were
taken.





